5t Grade january Newsletter

Mrs. Bohman
Grade 5
January 7, 2025

Science:

Social Studies:

5t qrade Happenings:
Welcome back from Winter Break. Please don't

hesitate to contact me with any questions.
abohman@troysd287.org

e January 20- No School
e January 30- Late Start

Please check the Parent Portal on the Troy
School District’s website to monitor your child’s
academic progress.

Emergency school closure
procedures were emailed to
families from Mrs. Vogt before
Winter Break. There is a copy
of that email on the following

page.

*Spelling packets are due
January 16 and 30.

*Spelling tests are January 17
and 31.

*Book projects are due
January 31.
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Dear Trojan Families,

As we approach the winter season, we want to remind you of our procedures in the event
of a school closure due to inclement weather or other emergencies.

If a closure occurs during school hours, we will follow the instructions provided on your
child’s emergency card. Please take a moment to verify that your contact information is
up to date in your Powerschool account to ensure we can reach you promptly.

For weather-related closures, we will activate our automated alert system using your
primary phone number and email address. We also encourage parents to monitor local
radio and TV stations for additional information regarding school closures or delays.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out by phone or email.
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Klaire Vogt M Ed, Ed S, NBPT

Superintendent, Principal, Federal Programs Director, Special Education Director
Troy Elementary, SD 287

Troy, ldaho

208-835-4261

kvogt@troysd287.org



mailto:kvogt@troysd287.org




